
 

 

 

Welcome to Wellspring! 

 

Being a witness for Christ was never intended to be an obligation. It’s 

much more than standing up on a stage and preaching to the masses; it’s 

a way we honor and reflect the work God is doing in and through our 

lives. Living like Christ allows us to develop relationships with those 

around us and invites them to ask us why our lives look different—and 

how they can trust Jesus as their Savior as well. 

 

As students begin a new school year, we consider what it means to be 

Christians and a witness to the love of Christ in our schools, our jobs, and 

our communities. We’re looking forward to what God has in store this 

school year.  

 

If you are new, please feel free to look around, ask questions, be 

yourself, and let us know if there is anything we can do to make your 

experience most memorable. Be sure to meet some of the great people 

here at Wellspring, and we look forward to living well alongside you. 

• Information Center in main foyer 

• Nursery 1st floor south end of the building 

• Children 2nd floor south end of building 

• Refreshments in the Dyer hallways 

• Elevator south end of the building 

• Youth across the street at The Hub 

• Restrooms in main foyer & Children’s lobby 

• Shuttle bus for remote parking 



 

 

“Like” our Facebook page and be sure to check-in online! For every new like and check-in we receive we 

will supply three meals to hungry kids! That’s right, your simple check-in helps spread the word about  

Wellspring AND feeds kids. This is a simple click of the button that can have a big impact. You can scan the 

QR code to the right with your smart phone camera to be taken to our Facebook page. 

Stay up to date with Wellspring events, news, resources, and more. Scan the QR code to the left with your 

smart phone and click on the link that appears on your phone screen. Provide your name and email and 

you’re all set. You may also visit us online at www.sharingtheheart.org/wellspring to sign up.  

  
Wellspring Pastor 

Rev. Dr. Abe Smith 
asmith@sharingtheheart.org 

 

 
Worship Leader 

Rev. Macie Liptoi 
mliptoi@sharingtheheart.org 

 

 

 

Sermon Notes 
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Sign In

 

 

 

W080623 

Network: FUMC Guest     Password: sharingtheheart 

 

Check out our new and updated Volunteer Opportunities page! This page will 
feature our most up-to-date needs. Here are a few ways you can help now: 

• Caldwell Welcome Squad: sign up to welcome families on the first day of 
school 

• Hot Weather Rescue: Donate bottled water to help those experiencing 
homelessness 

sharingtheheart.org/give/volunteer-opportunities 

TODAY in all services. 

Everyone, every bag! We have a blessing and a tag to remind you that you are 

loved and prayed for by First Methodist McKinney. What a great way to start 

the school year! There will be extra tags at the front desk all month to pick up 

for teachers others! Get several! 

 
 

              Please use the tear-off form to let us know you are here  

                            Online resources are also available at  
SharingtheHeart.org/Resources 

Scan with 
your phone 
camera  

Save the date for our most amazing 

blood drive! This time, we will meet 

the impressive number of 10,000 

lives saved. August 20th from 8 to 

12:30.  Learn more on our Blood 

Drive page or The Echo newsletter. 
  

Our preschool still has spots available 

on Tuesday/Thursday for 3 year olds.  

For more info, please visit the 

preschool page on our website or 

email Ms. Jane at 

jmills@sharingtheheart.org 

CHANCEL CHOIR REHEARSALS 

RESUME on Wednesdays at 7pm. If 

you would like to sing with the choir, 

please join us.  

For information, email John Bush: 

Jebconductor@gmail.com. 

We’re gearing up for fall classes and 

groups are starting back!  

Watch The Echo and the website for 

more information and to get signed 

up.  

We have a place for you!  

DID YOU KNOW? 
  

Today’s Communion Rail offering  

goes to support the Lydia 

Patterson Institute, a private, faith-

based school in El Paso 

supported by the United Methodist 

Church South Central Jurisdiction. 
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For the latest news and events,    

subscribe to the weekly church  

newsletter, “The Echo,” online at  

SharingTheHeart.org/Newsletter 

† Bonnie Klinger and family on the loss of 
her mother, Lucille Schweykowsky   
† Barbara Griesman and family on the 
loss of her husband, Kyle Griesman 
• Adam Didyk and family   
• Amy Miller  
• Bob Elwell  
• Bobby Warner  
• Brenda Freund   
• Carol and Gera Crampton  
• Cathy Christensen   
• Cindy Moreland   
• Claudia Mullins  
• Cray Crutchfield  
• Debbie Stone  
• Dick Schlough  
• Frances Escamilla  
• Jeremy Planitz  
• John Burkhardt   
• Judy Cox  
• Karen Linstrum   
• Karla Connally 
• Keith Griffith  
• Kelsey Family  
• Koku Amega  
• Lamar Allen  
• Lilian, Ashlyn, Makenna & Kaylinn  
• Lisha Luna  
• Martha Miller  
• Marti Kale   
• Mary Kimbrell and Riley Tapp  
• Matthew Tiemann  
• Merina White  
• Michele Van Deventer  
• Mike Griffin  
• Naomi Leonard  
• Norman Andersen  

• Pat Cowart  
• Patsy Payne  
• Peggy Moore   
• Perry Waller   
• Reid  
• Robert Heath  
• Shana Padgett  
• Shauntina Batiste   
• Sherry Kirwin  
• Stachia Hicks   
• Steve Hubbard  
• Susan and Lizzie  
• Tara Christensen  
• Teresa  
• The Family of Dee Russell  
• Tom Chandler   
• Tom Morgan  
• Bridgeport campers  
• Peace for all   
• Families affected by shootings in the 

USA   
• People struggling to cope day to day  
• People affected by Hurricanes and 

Tornadoes   
• Students, Teachers, school staff   
• Ukraine and Russia   
• Sudan   
• Rev. David & Cindy Ceballos, 

Missionaries in Panama   
• Friends in care facilities    
• Everyone affected by the Coronavirus 

and Variants   
• Families experiencing job loss   
• Church families in transition   
• Those experiencing homelessness   
• Grace Children’s Hospital in Haiti   
• Melissa United Methodist Church   

• Caldwell Elementary School   
• Military service members including:    

Capt Scott Adler, Capt Libby Adler, 
Sofia Lerma Alarcon, Jose Almaguer, 
Marc Belo, CPL Matthew Broker, CTI2 
Abigail Burns, CPT Aaron Bush, CPL 
Bradley Bush, AFC Drew Causey, 
Chaplain Capt Adam Cavalier, 2nd Lt 
Vincent Chavez, Capt Ryan Clark, PFC 
Paul Confalone, Sgt Martin Damian 
DeLeon, GY Sgt Jim Ellsworth, Kevin 
English, Patrick English, James Evans, 
Lt Col David Faulk, PFC Mac Foulk, 
MSG Brian Franck, PFC Cody 
Furstenberg, Charlie Gilbert, LC CPL 
Robert Gray, ETN2 Cory Halberstadt, 
Pvt John Wesley Holder Jr., LT Mark 
Jbeily,  Lt Col Jim Johnston, Ryan 
Kidd, Avery Montana Krast, Lt Ryan 
Lubin, Alec Mack, Capt John Martin, Lt 
Logan McQuerry, Maj. Richard Milam, 
Maj Chuck Miller, AFC Kevin G. 
Persons, Jr., MSGT Tyler Renshaw, 
2nd Lt Austin Rine, SPC Blake 
Robertson, Bobby Sanders, SR4 Nick 
Schofield, Colby Seamster II, Chap 
MAJ Tim Shepherd, Jonathan Spiegal, 
CW2 Ryan Thurgood, Mark Townson, 
Specialist Zach Vernier, Lt. Jr. Grade 
Anderson Sumner Camp, SR Caelan 
Matthews, Specialist AnnMarie 
Kessler, Preston Walker 

 
Please submit updates and new  

prayer requests to  
www.sharingtheheart.org/pray 

Thank you.  

Engage with us on social media for 

up to date information and deeper 

connections.   

 
 

Facebook.com/FUMCMcKinney 

Instagram.com/FUMCMcKinney 

Twitter.com/FUMCMcKinney 
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  Senior Pastor, Dr. Thomas O. Brumett 

 tbrumett@sharingtheheart.org 
  

Wellspring, Dr. Abe Smith 
 asmith@Sharingtheheart.org 
  

Children’s Director, Cheridy Dodd 
 cdodd@sharingtheheart.org 
  

Youth Director, CJ Rice 
 cjrice@sharingtheheart.org 
  

Preschool Director, Jane Mills 
 jmills@sharingtheheart.org 
  

Connections, Rev. Macie Liptoi 
  mliptoi@sharingtheheart.org 
  

Pastoral Care, Dr. Ed Volfe 
 edvolfe@sharingtheheart.org 
  

Missions Director, Dr. Pam Parmley 
 pparmley@sharingtheheart.org 

  

Spiritual Formation, Dr. James Woods 
 jwoods@sharingtheheart.org 
  
Christlike Mindfulness, Dr. Andrew Clifford 
 aclifford@sharingtheheart.org 
  

Director of Music & Organist 
 John Emory Bush, jebconductor@gmail.com 
  

Melissa UMC, Rev. Stacey Piyakhun 
stacey@melissaumc.com 


